   NOTICE TO CITY OF CARO RESIDENTS

The City of Caro is accepting applications for the following Boards & Committees:
Planning Commission – 3-year term
The membership of a planning commission shall be representative of important segments of the community, such as the economic, governmental, educational, and social development of the local unit of government, in accordance with the major interests as they exist in the local unit of government, such as agriculture, natural resources, recreation, education, public health, government, transportation, industry, and commerce. The membership shall also be representative of the entire territory of the local unit of government to the extent practicable.
Michigan Planning Enabling Act, Act 33 of 2008
MCL 125.3815, Section 15(3)

Applications are available on the City of Caro website, www.carocity.net/government/pages/government-forms. Please email to rpapp@carocity.net, fax to 989-673-7310 or mail to the City Clerk’s Office, 317 S. State St., Caro, MI  48723.
Rita Papp
City of Caro Clerk

